CITY OF NEWBURYPORT

FIRE DEPARTMENT

0 Greenleaf Street, Newburyport, MA 01950
CHRISTOPHER ]. LECLAIRE (978) 465-4427 FAX (978) 463-9177 STEPHEN H. BRADBURY, 111
FIRE CHIEF DEPUTY CHIEF

Mr. David Fowler

Anna Jaques Hospital

25 Highland Avenue
Newburyport, MA 01950

Dear Dave,

This letter is to formally inform you and other interested parties that the Newburyport Fire
Department has approved a temporary landing zone (LZ) for medical transporting helicopters at
the southern-most end of Perry Way. This cul-de-sac will be prepped for a LZ and signage will
be installed indicating that the area is closed to parking or other uses.

Medflight has inspected the area and test-landed there to ensure that the area will work.

Please advise if there are further questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Christopher J. LeClaire, CFO
Chief of Department



